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Approval of Changes to PG E's Tariff for the Purpose of Correcting 
References, Typog·raphical Errors, and Minor Updates. 

STAFF RECOMMENDATION: 

The Public Utility Commission (Commission) should approve the application by Portland 
General Electric (PGE or Company) to revise Tariff P.U.C. No. 18 (Tariff). 

DISCUSSION: 

PGE filed Advice No. 14-19 on October 21, 2014, pursuant to Oregon Revised Statutes 
757.205 and 757.210. The filing included proposed tariff sheets associated with its 
Tariff. A supplemental filing was also filed October 30, 2014 to incorporate Staff 
comments and to request Less than Statutory Notice from the Commission. Oregon 
Administrative Rules 860-022-025(2) and 860-022-0030(1) do not apply to this filing 
because the Company is not proposing prices. 

Staff Analysis 
Staff reviewed each of the proposed Tariff changes and confirmed that the revisions 
reflected accurate and up to date information. During informal discussions with Staff, the 
Company verified the accuracy of the updates, provided their rational for formatting 
changes, and confirmed where typographical errors were corrected. 

Staff is satisfied that the proposed changes reflect only minor updates and corrections, 
and that no substantive changes to the Tariff are being proposed. 
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PROPOSED COMMISSION MOTION: 

Proposed modifications to the Company's Tariff be approved for service on and after 
November 26, 2014, and approve PGE's application for a LSN. 
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